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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 
Subject:  Delta and Delta Contract Employee Security Screening 
 

Date: October 27, 2016 

 

 CVG has been notified by Delta Air Lines that beginning Monday, October 31, 2016, Delta and Delta 

contract employees will participate in Delta’s corporate security screening program. This security 

screening protocol only applies to Delta employees and its contractors. All other airline and tenant 

staff may proceed through designated security areas as normal.  

 

Delta contract security personnel will be located at the Terminal tunnel level near the employee access 

point. Delta employees must remain and queue to the right. All other airline and tenant staff may 

proceed to the left of the hallway to access the card swipe. All employees should have their CVG 

Airport badge visible prior to entering the hallway to quickly identify their company affiliation.   


